
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 
 

 

 

Dear sponsor of Aboriginal Health Human Resources Initiative (Medical and Dental 

Awards). 

I would like to thank you for your time and support in considering me for this donation. My 

name is Korrin Chisel. I am studying in my 1st year of Bachelor of Science in Nursing at the 

Cambrian College campus. This has made a difference in my situation as I will not have to 

worry about how I will need to manage my money for the month to meet bills, pay for 

groceries or worry about vehicle maintenance throughout the year. When I have completed 

this program, I will work in a hospital to learn and experience as much as possible. I will 

then look for opportunities (organizations such as slfnha located in Sioux Lookout) to work 

in First Nation reserves, especially isolated reserves either in crisis or need more nurses to 

help and work through crises, minimizing stress on the community members and leaders. I 

will also encourage Indigenous youth to continue their education and reassure them that 

life beyond the reserves exists and it is possible to reach for their dreams and aspirations. I 

will encourage Indigenous youth to be proud of who they are, where they come from, and 

that they have the strength and resilience to work for everything they wish in life.  

I am immensely grateful for your support and generosity. This will help me successfully 

complete my education by knowing I am supported and minimizing my financial worries. 


